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Gold One’s Modder East Operations regrets to inform the public that despite our 
ongoing efforts to prioritise the security and well-being of all personnel, a new 
hostage situation has emerged. The safety of our employees remains our utmost 
concern, and we are actively working to address this situation. 
 
At this time, we are in the early stages of the investigation to determine the root 
cause of this unfortunate development. Our security and management team are 
working diligently to understand the situation, and we are cooperating with law 
enforcement agencies to bring about a peaceful resolution. 

 
We will provide regular updates as the situation unfolds and as more information 
becomes available. 
 

For further inquiries or information, please contact the Gold One spokesperson: 

 
 
Ziyaad Hassam 

Head of Legal 

Email: ziyaad.hassam@gold1.co.za 

Mobile: 083 456 9878 
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